
 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371 / TTY Relay 711 

 
  

April 6, 2014  
 

Notice of Overnight Work for the  
Magnolia CSO Control Project 

 
 
The City of Seattle has approved a night time noise variance beginning April 16, 2014 for King 
County’s contractor to install a sewer pipeline under the on and off ramps of the Magnolia Bridge.  
The new pipeline will connect the combined sewer overflow (CSO) control facility site south of the 
Magnolia Bridge to the County’s existing pipeline on Port of Seattle property north of the bridge.  
This work will be performed at night during lower traffic periods because it requires sequential 
closure of the bridge ramps and traffic detours on the bridge to accommodate these closures.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
How to find more information about the project and check for updates 
 

• Check the Web at www.kingcounty.gov and search “South Magnolia CSO”. 
• Contact our 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-0968 and leave a message.  
• Contact Monica Van der Vieren at 206-477-5502 or 

Monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov. 
 

King County is building the South Magnolia Combined Overflow (CSO) Control Facility to 
store excess flows of stormwater and sewage when heavy rains fill the pipes, meeting 
current standards for CSO Control and continuing the County’s work to protect our waters. 

 

What you can expect  

We will provide updates on scheduled dates of work and traffic 
control as plans are finalized.   
 

• Up to 5 nights of work will be required for each ramp. 
• Work will be performed between 7 p.m. and 7 a.m. 
• One ramp will be closed at a time, with traffic control directing traffic onto 

the open ramp and flagging to provide entrance on and off the restricted 
access to the bridge. 

 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/


 


